

ST. JUDE CHILDREN'S RESEARCH HOSPITAL

ALSAC

NATIONAL EXECUTIVE OFFICES ONE ST. JUDE PLACE BLDG. P.O. Box 3704 Memphis, Tennessee 38173-0704 (901) 522-9733

November 5, 1993

Danny Thomas, Founder

Ms. Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Ms. Mankiller:

Enclosed is the October issue of "Partners in Hope". This issue describes the many features of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital: The children and their families, the doctors, nurses and researchers, and the generous donors like you who support our aggressive efforts to save the lives of these desperately-ill children.

Also enclosed is St. Jude Hospital's 1994 calendar. The illustrations for each month are drawings made by our patients. These drawings are their gift to you to say "thank you" for your caring support and generosity.

For every child saved at our research center, it ultimately means thousands of children saved throughout the world. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for providing our research center with the resources needed to explore uncharted paths in discovering the causes of and cures for life-threatening childhood illnesses.

On behalf of everyone associated with St. Jude Children's Research Hospital, we wish you Happy Holidays and a Healthy, Prosperous 1994!

God bless you for your kindness.

Sincerely,

Richard C. Shadyac National Executive Director

Enclosures